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Anyone who has ever set up and worked at Sun City’s Superbowl, has likely had the privilege of working with
resident technician Joshua Kotsedi, better known by his friends as Moribo. It is with remorse to announce that
Moribo’s ten-year-old daughter passed away recently.

 

“I was talking to Moribo over the phone when I could hear something was wrong,” said Duncan Riley of DWR.
“After pushing him for information, he eventually told me of this recent tragedy. I can’t imagine what he must be
going through.”

 

Moribo has worked at Sun City since 1985. He resigned for two years during this time but has been at Sun City
for around 29 years in total. He has also attended various training courses at DWR.

 

To assist in a small way, the SOS Charity Fund have assisted with the funeral costs.

 

“I am pleased to have people like DWR around in my history,” said Moribo. “It is much appreciated from all my
heart. God bless DWR with your assistance to people like myself.”
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